
We hope you are all able to spend some time with friends and family 
and enjoy a short rest from your Scouting activities, which take up  
so much time during the year.

Christmas is a time for happiness for most but also for sadness  
for those who have lost family or friends over the last year and  
we remember our WFIS Scouting friends who have gone home.

Take a few minutes to remember the happiest moments of your 
Scouting year and make 2020 a year in which you will do your best  
to make it a happy one.  

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at Scouting 
events next year and we wish you all a very happy Christmas and  
good health and happiness throughout 2020.

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


